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American Buildings is constantly seeking ways to improve our product offering and remain the low-
cost supplier for our Builders. We are pleased to announce an improvement to our standard walk 
door package which will now include, at no additional charge from our previous offering, a powder 
coated finish on its door leaf and frame.  This upgrade will provide a much more durable and 
consistent finish and will extend the life span of your walk doors in the field. 
 
Powder coating provides better performance than wet paint—it is more resistant to chipping, 
scratching, and other wear because of the thermal bonding it undergoes during curing, and because 
it can be applied in much thicker layers.  In addition to its physical toughness, powder 
coating provides superior color retention. 
 
Below is a summary of the upcoming changes: 
 
•   Powder Coated Finish- In order to provide a more durable and consistent finish, our standard 
walk door packages will now include a powder coated finish on its door leaf and frame.  This 
upgrade will significantly extend the life span of your walk doors in the field. These powder coatings 
come pre-painted in White or Bronze finishes.  
 
For more information on our door program, please reference the sales literature. 
 
 
Critical Dates:  The new powder-coated walk doors are available immediately.  For more 
information, contact your local Sales Representative or Project Coordinator.   

 

Our Commitment 
American Buildings is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our business. This 
change is intended to enhance our product offerings and improve our costs and competitiveness in 
the marketplace. Your input and comments are always appreciated.  If you have specific questions 
regarding this bulletin or any other area of our business, please contact your District Sales Manager 
or Project Coordinator.  

https://www.americanbuildings.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/doors.pdf

